
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What will we cover? 

 How young people are 

groomed online 

 How do we keep our young 

people safe online?  

 How do we monitor the 

websites they are looking at? 

 How do parents apply security 

measures onto young people’s 

devices to keep them safe? 

 How can we prevent those we 

care about from being 

groomed online?  

 Who can I contact for help? 

Preventing Online Grooming: 

Keeping Your Family Safe Online 

Calling all parents and carers 

This two hour training session will assist parents and 

carers to keep their children safe online from 

grooming and radicalisation.  

If you have groups of parents in schools or 

community settings who would like this training 

please contact the Community Safety Team to 

arrange a date and time for this session or for more 

information. 

We will be offering these sessions at local community 

centres across Warwickshire from February 2018 

onwards if individual parents would like to book onto 

these. Please contact the Community Safety team for 

more details on: 

communitysafety@warwickshire.gov.uk  
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